







        POLICY EEAA  751.1 
BUS PICK-UP AND DROP-OFF POLICY

     Students are expected to walk both to and from any bus stop less than one-quarter (1/4) mile from their homes.

     Students living one-quarter of a mile to one-half mile will be picked up in their yards in the morning and dropped off at the bus stop in the evening.  On days of inclement or extremely cold weather, the bus will also return riders to their yards in the evening.

     Students living more than one-half mile will be picked up and dropped off in their yards providing adequate turn-arounds are available, and road and driveways are in good enough condition for bus travel.

Student with private driveways will not be picked up in their yards.

     The above will not apply to kindergarten children if they would be walking alone.  In such cases, the kindergartner will be picked up and/ or dropped off in his/her yard as the case may be. In town pick up and drop off points are provided only at the designated stops. 

     The School Board reserves the right to make exceptions to the above policy for safety, medical or handicapping reasons.
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